MARCH ATTENDANCE SUCCESS:

March average attendance was 95.43%. Congratulations to
the following classrooms for contributing to the
aftendance success last month: Room 126-KDGN with
98.53%, Room 223-1 with 98.57%, Room 222-2 with
98.58%, Room 101-3 with 95.70%, Room 109-4 with
97.22%, Room 201-5 with 97.20% Room 206-6 with
97.31%, Room 210-7 with 99.03%, Room 217-8 with
95.64%, (Gifted) Room 230-2 with 98.23%, Room 108-4
with 98.60% and finally Room 114-6 with 99.38%. Please
continue Yo support our school and your student's learning
by making attendance a high priority for our students.

WALK-A-THON:

The Walk-A-Thon, our biggest fundraiser of the year, is
scheduled for Friday, April 19. This year's theme is
ComicCon. The money raised will be going toward gym
equipment including wall mats, volleyball equipment, &
HVAC netting as well as support other school events
during the year. Please return signed pledge sheet and
donations collected by Monday, April 15.

NEW STUDENT REGISTRATION:

New student registration for the 2024-2025 school year
will begin on April 8. Children who will be five years old by
September 1 may attend kindergarten. Registration is by
appointment only. Parents/Guardians can register on the
Healy website for an appointment.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

April 1 - NO SCHOOL

School Improvement Day

April 3-April 19 - TAR Assessments

April 10 - NO SCHOOL

Parent Teacher Conferences

April 12 - Student of the Month

April 12 - Out of Uniform $1.00

to support the Ensemble

April 12 - Drop Everything and Read Day

April 17 - PAC Meeting - 8:00 am annex cafeteria
April 17 - LSC 4:30PM annex cafeteria

April 19 - Walk-A-Thon

April 25 - Ensemble’s Aladdin Performance
April 26 - Ensemble’s Aladdin Performance

May 2 - Student of the Month

May 2 - Out of Uniform $1.00

to support Spirit Week Activities

May 3 - Progress Report Distribution Quarter 4
May 3 - Cinco de Mayo Assembly - 1:15PM
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REPORT CARD PICK-UP DAY WEDNESDAY, APRIL 10:
Parent teacher conferences will be held from 11:00AM -
6PM with a lunch break from 3PM - 3:45PM. Letters to
sign up for conferences will be going out this week. Please
make sure you return them ASAP to get your scheduled
conference time. These conferences play a vital role in
communication and collaboration between home and school.

PREPARING FOR THE TAR ASSESSMENT:

The TAR tests will be administered from April 3 through
April 19. The night before the tests be sure your child
gets a good nhight's sleep. Adequate sleep is a key factor in
student success and studies prove that students who get a
good night's sleep perform better on standardized tests.
Encourage your child to eat a healthy, filling breakfast.
Getting a good night's sleep and eating a healthy breakfast
will help children focus and do their best on test days.

DROP EVERYTHING AND READ DAY:

Healy students will be celebrating D.E.A.R (Drop
Everything And Read) Day on April 12. Classrooms will be
paired fogether and older students will read books to
younger students. This celebration will help students build
community and promote the importance and joy of reading!
You can celebrate this at home by taking your child to the
library and reading together!

CLEAN AND GREEN:

In celebration of Earth Day, Healy's Clean and Green Event
will take place on April 27! Seventh and eighth grade
students are invited to participate in cleaning the school
grounds and planting flowers to make our school look
beautiful this spring! Interested students should get
permission slips from their teachers. We are collecting
bulbs, gardening tools, gloves, bags of soil and large
garbage bags for the event. Please bring donations to
Healy main office the week of April 22!

2024 HEALY ENSEMBLE PLAY:

The Healy Ensemble will be sharing performances of
"Aladdin." You can watch this year's performances at 5:30
pm on Thursday, April 25 or Friday, April 26. The doors
will open at 5:00pm and seating is first come, first served.

DELTA DENTAL:

Delta Dental will be at Healy beginning April 22 through
May 1. Any students who have returned signed consent
forms will be seen by a dentist. Please contact Ms. Sims
with any questions.
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